McDowell, John

From: Steven Rea <Steven@acumenwine.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 3:46 PM

To: McDowell, John

Subiject: Fwd: Mountain Peak Vineyards Hearing - Request for Continuance
"Life is Good"

Begin forwarded message:

From: Donna Oldford <dboldford@aol.com>
Date: October 12, 2016 at 11:33:28 AM PDT
To: jmcdowell@countvofnapa.org, steven@acumenwine.com,

bmcemahon@perkinscoie.com, paulb@barteltengineering.com,

ewilson@bararch.com, anthony.hicke@rcslade.com, cranetransgroup(@gmail.com

Subject: Mountain Peak Vineyards Hearing - Request for Continuance

John,

Please accept this as a request for continuance of the Mountain Peak Vineyards Winery
Use Permit Hearing, from the previously noticed October 19, 2016 to date certain on
November 16, 2016. There are several reasons for our request for continuance:

(1) We think it is important to have the full Commission seated for this item and that
appears to not be the case for Oct. 19.

(2) County legal counsel Laura Anderson's continued efforts on the project are
important, especially given the length of time this has been in the County's queue and
various revisions and updates of technical reports.

(3) It is my understanding that you have just received a 128-page correspondence from
Anthony Arger, which follows over 800 pages of written documentation from the initial
hearing. We will need time to review and prepare a response to the most recent

submittal.

Thank you for your consideration of our request to continue the hearing to November

16, 2016.

Sincerely,

Donna B. Oldford

Plans4Wine
(707)963-5832
DBOldford@aol.com




